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December 4, 2020 
 
 

Dear Principals and English/Creative Writing Teachers, 
 

It is that time of year for the Indian River State College area high schools’ Creative Writing contest. 

Please see the enclosed flyers for specific details and deadlines. I received many wonderful submissions 

last year, and I am looking forward to receiving many more in 2021. 
 

This contest is a wonderful way for students to receive IRSC scholarships. Once selections are made, the 

winners will be notified, followed by an award ceremony on April 1, 2021.  Family members and teachers 

are welcomed and encouraged to attend this ceremony in support of the students who win in each 

grade. The first prize winner of the senior category will be eligible to publish his/her work in our peer 

reviewed Departmental journal. 

I Iook forward to receiving wonderful submissions from your school. Please encourage students to mail 

their works by February 15, 2021. Thank you for participating in this exciting opportunity for our local 

high school students. If I can answer any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at 

sbanerje@irsc.edu. 
 

Best, 

Suchi Banerjee 

Full Time Faculty, Department of English, Communication, and Modern Languages  

Indian River State College 
J-216 
3209 Virginia Avenue 
Fort Pierce, FL 34981 
(772) 462-7666 
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